Riverside Missionary Baptist Church

2601 Powell Avenue Monroe, Qouisiana 71203 C. R. Jackson, Sr., Pastor

August 5, 2022

Greetings My Brothers and Sisters in Christ:

How we praise God for each of you on this special day.

The church will fully open 2nd Sunday, August 14, 2022. This means you are not vaccinated, but you are welcome to attend church. This includes Sunday Worship, 11:00 a.m.; Wednesday night services, Bible Study, 5:30 p.m.; Prayer meeting; 6:30 p.m.; Teachers Meeting, 7:00 p.m., and Funeral Services and all other activities.

At this time, there is no vaccine to prevent COVID-19. However, we are encouraging you to get vaccinated. This will help you to fight the virus and possibly keep you out of the hospital.

Everyone must enter through the front entrance unless special permission is given by the Pastor or Deacons to utilize the side entrances.

Social distancing and a face mask must be worn <u>appropriately</u> at all times. Your mouth and nose <u>must be covered</u> at all times.

I am looking forward to seeing you all on 2nd Sunday. Thank you all for your support in this effort.

Yours in His Name,

Clarence R. Jackson, Sr.

C. R. Suhm

Senior Pastor

Church Phone: (318)322-0684 Fax Number: (318)855-5560

Email: riversidebaptistchurch@comcast.net

Web: riversidemissionarybc.org